
 

 
 
 

3rd N 
4th December 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 10 Reading Mentors  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in being trained as a reading mentor and was subsequently 
selected to do so. We would like to congratulate your child on being selected to participate in this 
very exciting project. Reading mentors will work as positive role models with younger children to 
improve their literacy and promote reading for pleasure both in Cardinal Pole and also in local 
primary schools. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for your child who will undoubtedly benefit educationally and socially 
from the experience.  Mentors will be trained by experts in guided reading and be taught how to 
support younger readers. Mentors will be given a certificate and their school records will show 
their achievement. They can cite this experience when applying for colleges and other courses in 
the future. 
 
Training will take place on site here during period 6 and 7 on Friday 5th December 2014. The 
training will commence at 2.10pm and end by 4pm.  
 
We very much look forward to working with the reading mentors. Please complete and return the 
slip below to your child’s form tutor to confirm that your child will be able to attend the whole 
session. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms Hayward   
Librarian  
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 10 Reading Mentors Training 

 
Name of Student: ___________________________________   Form: ___________ 
 
 
My child can attend after school training  
 
My child cannot attend after school training  
 
 
Name of Parent: ________________________________                 
 
Signature: ________________________________________ 


